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July 2023
From the Village Board — Highlights from the Regular Board Meeting:
The Village Board approved the following:
e Operator’s license for Heather Wiik-DuBois and Shane Bolwerk.
e To hire Robert J. Immel Excavating, Inc. to do 2 street curb box replacements in the
amount $4,270.
e To allow Hickory Hills Meadows Landfill to remove dirt from the Village Meadows
Subdivision following the guidelines of the Board.
e To block off Main St. between 3™ and 4™ Streets during the hours of 8 a.m. and 12:30
p.m. on the first Saturday of August and September for the Farmer’s Market hosted by
The Local Lounge.
e To grant the variance for St. Vincent de Paul regarding the setback from the west
property line as requested.
e To dissolve the Tree Committee Ordinance.
e The request to close Chestnut St. between 7t"/8t™ Streets during the hours of Gospelfest
on August 18" and 19™,
e To participate in the 2023 Absentee Ballot Envelope Subgrant Reimbursement Program.
e To join the County and other municipalities in regards to updating the Village
Comprehensive Plan.
e To submit the offer to purchase and the developer’s agreement to Tom McHugh
regarding the next phase of Village Meadows Subdivision.

The Village Board received notice of the following:
e The 2022 League of WI Municipalities dividend in the amount of $2,173.
e The 2023 Full Value Notice — Manufacturing.
e The Notice of General Transportation Aids Quarterly Payment in the amount of
$17,911.19.
e The AB245 2024-2025 Supplemental Aid Payment.

Hilbert Farmer’s Market
Saturday, August 5th
The Local Lounge — 245 W. Main St.
9a.m.—12 p.m.
Local Crafts, Vendors, Food and more!




Voices of Peace Gospel Fest
Friday, August 18th lp.m.—9p.m.
Saturday, August 19th 10a.m.-8 p.m.
The Hilbert Civic Park
Free Admission!

Brush Pick-Up
If you have brush that needs to be chipped, you can either haul it to the compost site and place
it on the brush pile or we can chip on-site for larger quantities. We chip once a week on
Wednesdays (depending on weather and scheduling). We will chip brush up to 4”in diameter.
You must contact the Clerk’s Office at 920.853.3241 to request chipping at your property. If you
do not call, it will not be picked up.

Next Regular Board Meeting: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 at 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: hilbertwi.gov
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